Felicia Blake

From:

Jacky Robson

Sent:

10 February 2020 16:35

To:

PlanningPolicy

Subject:

Ravenswood developments

Dear Sir or Madam

I would like to express my concern about the proposal to build over 120 more houses next to Alnesbourn Crescent in Ravenswood, on a site which was previously not designated as being for residential development. My main concern is that this, in conjunction with the proposal to build houses next to the primary school in Downham Boulevard, will put intolerable pressure on the vehicular access in and out of Ravenswood. This is particularly aggravated by the amount of queuing traffic generated by Macdonalds drive through restaurant, situated near the only entrance/exit.

I am currently resident in Ravenswood and, apart from the traffic problems, the area seems to have been well-designed with good cycle paths, bus routes etc. I do hope that you will re-consider this decision, and look carefully at the idea of incorporating another entrance/exit to Ravenswood.

Yours faithfully

J E Robson

Sent from Mail for Windows 10